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This year,  
OHM BOCES  

Food Service is excited to be  
offering Harvest of the Month 

items on ALL of our menus the 
last Thursday of each month! 

Look for Fresh Watermelon on 
September 28th!  

Resources adapted for New York State 
from Network for a Health California 

mailto:kdorr@nhart.org

